CROWCROFT PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL NORTHMOOR ROAD, LONGSIGHT, MANCHESTER, M12 5SY

Tel: 0161 224 5914 Fax: 0161 256 2238

Email: head@crowcroftpark.manchester.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms Lizzie Wray **Deputy Head:** Ms Catherine Daly



Inspiring learning, achieving together

Dear Parent/carer

Children in Y4, Y5 and Y6 will be visiting The Royal Exchange Theatre in Manchester on **Tuesday 20**th **September 2016**. They will be going to The Children's Book show to watch a performance by the author Valerie Bloom.

They will leave school at 10.30am and returning for lunchtime.

We are asking for a contribution of £4 each towards the cost of this trip.

Please return the permission slip and return to the school office with the £4 contribution by Monday 19th September 2016.

Yours sincerely

Miss Chronnell, Mrs Nunn and Mr Walker

ROYAL EXCHANGE THEATRE – Y4, Y5 and Y6

I give permission for my child In year to visit The Royal Exchange Theatre on Tuesday 20th September 2016.

I enclose the £4 contribution

Signed



















